The sewing club at the Evergreen Senior Center was busy with many proj-
ects this summer. Pictured above, several members of the club work hard sewing warm
hats for under privi cg-cd children in \Y-"oodbridgc- 11‘)\\!:15]1ip. The hats will be put into
baclepacks that will be given to the children at the start of the new ol year. Pictured
he many

organizations in the [r;wnship into two beautiful quilts thar will pro d]}-‘ be ¢

at -\Y-"(;:.‘.-dhridgc Town Hall. The seniors have also donated infant caps for ill newborns,

blankers for Veterans, Christmas Stocking and many other items. Thank vou Everoreen
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